
Does using ‘real life’ maths in the          

classroom improve students’ GCSE 

maths attainment? 

 

We’re currently recruiting for secondary schools 

to take part in our new Maths in Context project, 

a partnership between the Education               

Endowment Foundation and Money Advice           

Service, to see if teaching students maths in ‘real 

world’ financial contexts can improve students’ 

attainment at maths GCSE level, as well as their 

ability to manage money more effectively. 

 

The project is a two-armed randomised             

control trial, involving 130 secondary schools,    

65 active, and 65 as a control group.  

 

Active schools will receive educational support 

and a series of specially designed lesson plans to 

implement with support. Control schools will    

receive all resources at the end of the project. 

FIND OUT MORE… 

Join us in Liverpool on Thursday 30th March to find out more 

about this exciting opportunity. Speakers from The University of 

Nottingham and Young Enterprise will talk more about the pro-

ject, what it involves, and answer questions.   

Register for FREE tickets today  

Email Mathilde.fell@y-e.org.uk for more information 

For further information:  www.y-e.org.uk/maths-in-context 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/maths-in-context-project-information-event-tickets-32402316200
http://www.y-e.org.uk/maths-in-context

